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I support SB 951....and so must you. 

Senate Bill 951 is the least you can do to protect Oregonians from the continued 

corporate influence over medical decisions which must be between patient and 

doctor. 

Whether or not I or my husband get to receive treatment is even influenced by this 

immoral system which places corporate profits above the health and well-being of 

citizens. 

I have been told I can expect to wait 6 months to a year to see a neurologist in 

Portland. 

I may well be dead by then. 

This is all attributable to the sickness system we have. It is not a wellness or health 

care system. 

I repeat: SB 951 is the very least your committee can do to serve Oregonians. 
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